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PM PROFESSION NEWS 
 

apfpm quarterly newsletter available 

 

10 May 2016 – Beijing, China – The Asia Pacific Federation of Project Management 
(apfpm) has published its quarterly newsletter, full of information about project 
management activities and events in the Asia Pacific Region.  The newsletter has been 
posted in the PM World Library at http://pmworldlibrary.net/ppm-journals-and-magazines/ 
or click here to read. 
 
Highlights of this newsletter include: 
 

 apfpm elections 

 Upcoming apfpm meeting in Singapore on 27 May 

 PMAN – Nepal news 

 PMAJ – Japan news 

 apfpm 2016 Awards opportunities 

 Upcoming project management events 
 
The Asia Pacific Federation of Project Management (apfpm) is a regional grouping of 
independent project management professional societies in countries bordering the Pacific 
Ocean.  Now with member associations in 20 countries, the organization was formed to 
harness the synergies of project management related professional associations across the 
region.   
 
Through international collaborative partnering these associations can more effectively 
grow and develop their organisations; leveraging the stature, strength, and connectivity of 
each other.  Membership is open to independent national Project Management 
associations from countries in the Asia Pacific region. For more information about apfpm or 
individual member associations, visit http://www.apfpm.org/index.php or contact the 
association directly at contactus@apfpm.org.  
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